
Sayyid Al-Hakeem affirms passing state budget, to complete remaining
legislative dues

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, affirmed the importance of passing

the budget and start completing the remaining dues such as the Oil and Gas Act and others, as

well as affirming the importance of stability in all fields as a prelude to general stability,

and preserving the unprecedented stability, the country is witnessing as we need to transition

to sustainable stability.

His Eminence met with a delegation of Azm Alliance headed by Mr. Muthana Al-Samarai on

7/6/2023, and illustrated the nature of how the region perceives Iraq positively. Moreover, we

illustrated that this is the culmination of the Iraqi ability to overcome challenges and the

sacrifices made to reach this moment.


